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Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
We hope you had an enjoyable half-term.  We can’t believe that this will be our last few 
weeks teaching your delightful children! They are a kind, enthusiastic and hard-working 
bunch and we will miss them greatly.  
 
Will we continue with our India topic this term, with a focus on the environment.  Amongst 
other things, we will be looking at plastic pollution and what we can do to make a 
difference. In science, we will be learning about living things and their habitats.    
Please see the latest curriculum box for more details.  
 
Next Monday 10th June, the children will sit the National Multiplication Check. This is an 
online test and nothing to worry about!  Please make sure though that your child has an 
early night and a hearty breakfast beforehand! 
 
P.E will continue on the same days, with cricket on Tuesday and athletics on Thursday.  
As always, please ensure that your child brings in a full P.E kit, clearly labelled, on those 
days. Comfortable footwear is especially important.  
 
The spelling test will continue to be on a Monday morning and Music on a Thursday.  
There will be a final music performance towards the end of the term and we will notify 
you of the date and time very soon.  
 
In addition to our exciting camping trip next Wednesday and Thursday 12th-13th June 
there will be another trip to the Hayward gallery to see the Tavares Straughn exhibition 
on Wednesday 26th June.  Also, if your child would like to join me for the final litter picking 
of the school year, this will take place after school on Thursday 4th July! 
 
Finally, we’d just like to thank you for being such friendly and supportive parents this 
year.  It is much appreciated.  
 
Best wishes,  
 
 
Lucy Hall and Veronika Andraskova  


